
CCG45. Falkirk Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) Re-mobilisation 
Plan for August 2020 to March 2021 

The committee considered a report by the Head of Integration on the 
Falkirk Health and Social Care Partnership (HSCP) Re-mobilisation Plan 
for August 2020 to March 2021. 

The re-mobilisation plan summarised key actions to safely and 
incrementally reintroduce a number of paused services, whilst 
maintaining COVID-19 capacity and resilience. These actions were within 
the context of the Board’s broader delivery plan which recognised the 
importance of the next phase of Covid planning. The ability to remobilise, 
recover and redesign would require a number of our existing delivery plan 
actions to be brought forward at pace as well as addressing inequality 
and strengthening community based care through improved care 
pathways, reviewing community bed space and shifting the balance of 
care.  

The re-mobilisation plan detailed:- 

 Principles for safe and effective mobilisation;

 Adopting and implementing the home first approach;

 Assessment and planning being person centred and asset based;

 Locality planning based on community needs assessments;

 Headquarters function supporting and providing a framework for
improvement; 

 Carers strategy implementation;

 Specialist services;

 Digital TEC strategy; and

 Covid-19 response and lessons learned.

Decision 

The committee noted the report. 


